
 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Tuesday & Wednesday, March 22-23, 2016, the employees of the Ottawa County Clerk’s Office 

will be attending a training course in Stillwater and the office will be closed.       

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Please understand we’re making every 

effort to improve the overall knowledge and efficiency of the County Clerk’s Office.  In order to 

accomplish this goal, there will be times when all employees need to attend training at the 

same time.  This is one of those times.      

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Reba G. Sill 

Ottawa County Clerk   


